LFDCS Robotics Team Takes First Place

LFDCS Lego Robotics Team Takes First Prize in Technology and Innovation at the Latino
STEM Alliance Competition in Boston!

On Saturday, May 4 the LFDCS Lego Robotics Team, for the second year in a row, took home
first prize in Technology and Innovation! Competition against 12 other inner city schools was
high but our students showed that perseverance and teamwork is the best recipe for success
when problem solving. Judges recognized our students for improving their robot’s design
throughout the event and improving their score with every round of the competition.
Congratulations to our Middle School students for showing that LFDCS can compete with any
school in the state!”




